Paul Ma%;ie

From: Weifenbach Ron

Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 1:27 PM
To: Paul Maggie

Subject: FW: Public safety issue

can we add this to the next legal finance meeting

From: Wright Jerry

Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 6:42 AM
To: Weifenbach Ron

Cc: Biegler Jeff; Lewis Chad
Subject: RE: Public safety issue

yes, bring it to your committee or public works, Legal and Finance would be easier for you.
Jerry
From: Weifenbach Ron

Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 7:10 PM
To: Wright Jerry

Cc: jam@rap.midco.net

Subject: FW: Public safety issue

Jerry, can we add this for discussion at which ever committee.

From: J A M [jam@rap.midco.net]

Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 10:35 AM

To: Weifenbach Ron; Estes Brad; Drew Darla; Roberts John; Scott Amanda; Wright Jerry; Lewis
Chad; Nordstrom Ritchie; Laurenti Steve; Doyle Charity

Subject: Re: Public safety issue

Alderman Weifenbach:

Thanks for your response. If you'll bring it up in committee for discussion that would be
great( that way no quorum issues will come up).

J Munson

----- Original Message -----

From: "Weifenbach Ron" <Ron.Weifenbach@rcgov.org>

To: "J A M" <jam@rap.midco.net>; "Estes Brad" <Brad.Estes@rcgov.org>; "Drew Darla"
<Darla.Drew@rcgov.org>; "Roberts John" <John.Roberts@rcgov.org>; "Scott Amanda"
<Amanda.Scott@rcgov.org>; "Wright Jerry"

<Jerry.Wright@rcgov.org>; "Lewis Chad" <Chad.Lewis@rcgov.org>; "Nordstrom Ritchie"
<Ritchie.Nordstrom@rcgov.org>; "Laurenti Steve"

<Steve.laurenti@rcgov.org>; "Doyle Charity" <Charity.Doyle@rcgov.org>

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2014 7:24 PM

Subject: RE: Public safety issue

Lets Light it. We invest millions into the bike paths and walkability of our community.
Lets put this on the agenda and see if we can handle this.
Ron



From: J A M [jam@rap.midco.net]

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2014 10:19 AM

To: Weifenbach Ron; Estes Brad; Drew Darla; Roberts John; Scott Amanda; Wright Jerry; Lewis
Chad; Nordstrom Ritchie; Laurenti Steve; Doyle Charity

Subject: Public safety issue

Dear council members:

Last week I was riding my mountain bike down the bike path and had a real scare.

I ride pretty hard and try to get a good workout, so I was probably going 20 mph (eastbound)
as I entered the bridge across from the swim center on Omaha St.

I ride from well past the fish hatchery all the way to Taco John's on Campbell St., and it's,
by far, the darkest area (even in broad daylight) on the path.

All you can see is the "light at the end of the tunnel” as they say.

Well, some wonderful citizen broke a liquor or beer bottle and left it there. I completely
ruined both tires, tubes, and almost myself, with a catastrophic pair of nearly simultaneous
blowouts at that speed.

My concern is with cyclists like me, yes, but also with the small children known to frequent
that particular area due to its proximity to Rapid Creek.

I've personally seen them in bare feet more times than I could count.

Please advise as to your thoughts on lighting the area under that bridge so all citizens can
feel safer. Additionally, I'm not completely sure that general safety is very good at this
point, either, having seen groups of inebriated folks hanging around in the darkness.

Thank you for reading this.....

Jerry Munson

2310 Arrow Street

RCSD 57702
jam@rap.midco.net<mailto:jam@rap.midco.net>




